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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services


100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) 923-1109 (Fax)



MEMORANDUM

TO: 
Mayor Walter B. Duke, III



Vice Mayor Chickie Brandimarte 
Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace 
                        Commissioner Albert C. Jones 
FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E., Director of Public Services

Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., City Engineer
DATE:     
November 6, 2013
RE:           
Temporary Staffing Services - Transhire


Introduction and Background
On October 30, 2012 a Purchase Order was approved in the amount of $24,900.00 to provide temporary staffing services. Additional services were obtained to address the increased activity of utilitiy work orders, water plant upgrades and other clerial and administrative tasks. Public Services is requesting approval to increase the initial Purchase Order for Transhire from $24,900.00 to $28,000.00 and approval of the necessary budget transfers to allow final payment for FY 2012/2013 to Transhire for Temporary Staffing Services.
Funding for the initial Purchase Order was available from multiple Contractual Services General Accounts, Account No. 34 -10. Funding for the additional $3,100.00 will be transferred from Water Fund – Operating Supplies Miscellaneous, Account No. 401-33-02-533-52-20 to the Water Fund – Water Plant, Contractual Services General Account, Account No. 401-33-03-533-34-10.

Recommendation
Staff recommends that the City Commission approve the resolution to increase the Purchase Order to utilize Transhire for temporary staffing services, under the terms and conditions therein and authorize the City Manager to execute same.   
